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Comments: I do not want any change to the forest motorized vehicle use plan at this time. This is an over reach

that would severely affect our ability to explore and camp in this forest. I grew up camping here, my family started

exploring the area when my mom moved here in '82, it's the only place I have to escape as I'm sure it is for many

others. You can't take this area away from public access it's just not right, the areas people have to explore are

already becoming less and less available. There has to be somewhere for people to go in nature if it all closes

people will eventually forget it's beauty and they will no longer care. Do not punish the many because of the

choices of a few. 


